











13th July 2022

Dear parent/carer,

Thank you to everyone who attended the Sports Day today. A gentle breeze helped on a hot day and the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves. A polite reminder that if you took any pictures, these should be of your child and for personal use only and should not be shared publicly on social media.

We have had a few parents asking the office about the last day of term. The last day of the summer term is **Thursday 21st July.** The school finishes for children **at 1pm**. Please let the class teacher know if a different adult is picking them up on this day.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Goddard

Head of School



"Set Sail for Success"

